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Annual Meeting
September 3, 2011
Chrm. Steve Koivula called the Sept. 3, 2011 meeting to order. Sec'y minutes of the previous meeting were read & approved. Treas. Mark Leissring not present, therefore, no report. Steve stated the tax grant has been received.
There isn't a milfoil survey scheduled as of now.
Fish Report: The blue gill population is down. There are reports of worms in some fish. No fish stocking planned as of this date.
A plaque was presented to Roger Perenick for 16 years of Secci disc readings and recordings. Glen Anderson replaces him & will take training sessions on this in spring 2012.
New Business: It was suggested to have volunteers (in shifts) at the boat landing, mainly Sundays, to clean boats before taking them out of the lake. There will be a speaker to explain this in the future.
Meeting adjourned.

